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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

The Queen City Athletic Association’s largest basketball tournament returns to York County, SC this 

weekend 

 

Visit York County, SC will co-host the Queen City Athletic Association (QCAA) Rumble this weekend, May 

18-20. The Queen City Athletic Association will bring premier basketball talent to York County, SC for 

The Rumble where many of the games will be played at Clover High School, Fort Mill High School, Nation 

Ford High School and York Comprehensive High School.  

The QCAA has hosted The Rumble, its largest basketball tournament, in Charlotte, NC for the past 16 

years. There will be around 200 hundred teams from various states throughout the southeast including 

teams from AL, DC, FL, GA, MD, NC, SC, TN, VA, and WV. Over half the teams will play in area schools for 

The Rumble.  

“Having the QCAA Rumble back in York County, SC is huge for the community,” says Andy Clinton, VP of 

Destination Services for Visit York County, SC. “The restaurants and hotels near the participating high 

schools are going to see a great benefit by having the tournament close by.” 

Spectators are welcome to attend the tournament. Cost to attend is $15. 

 Event quick facts are:  

 QCAA Rumble dates are May 18-20, 2018 

 Games will be played at the following schools in York County, SC: 

o Clover High School; 1625 State Hwy. 55 E, Clover, SC 29710 

o Fort Mill High School; 215 N. Hwy 21 Bypass, Fort Mill, SC 29715 

o Nation Ford High School; 1400 A.O. Jones Blvd., Fort Mill, SC 29715  

  



o York Comprehensive High School; 275 Alexander Love Hwy., York, SC 29745 

 For more information about the QCAA click here: 

https://www.qcaabasketball.com/page/show/1473116-the-rumble 

 

### 

The Rock Hill/York County Convention & Visitors Bureau (CVB) is the destination marketing organization 

(DMO) responsible for developing an authentic, unified identity for York County, SC. As a DMO, the CVB’s 
goals are to promote the long-term development and marketing of their destination, focusing on 

convention, sports and leisure sales, tourism marketing and services. The organization works in 

collaboration with the CVB Board as well as the York County Council and appropriate funding sources. In 

2008, the Rock Hill/York County CVB became the first accredited destination marketing organization in 

South Carolina. 

 

  


